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Abstract 
 

Attached are the latest correspondences between the SIOFA Secretariat and South 
African Authorities. And a letter from Braxton Shipping in regards of the draft IUU listing 
of the South African vessel El Shaddai. 
 



Emails exchange with South African Authorities from earliest to oldest 

 

From: Marisa Kashorte MarisaK@daff.gov.za 
Sent: 18 November 2020 19:12 
To: secretariat; Nosipiwo Mpalala; Mqondisi Ngadlela 
Cc: kerrie.robertson@awe.gov.au; jlouys@sfa.sc; Sue Middleton; Saasa Pheeha 
Subject: RE: INCLUSION OF THE MFV EL SHADDAI ON THE DRAFT SIOFA IUU LIST  

  

Dear Mr Thierry Clot 

 Thank you for acknowledging receipt of the Republic of South Africa’s official government letter to 
SIOFA.  

We are well aware that the MOP for SIOFA is currently underway and wish the members of SIOFA 
well in their deliberations. 

 South Africa once again thanks you as the SIOFA Executive Secretariat for your efficient efforts in 
taking our matter seriously and ensuring our response has been relayed to the Commission for their 
consideration.   

With this said, South Africa awaits in anticipation to hear from you on Friday at the close of the 
meeting on the adopted decision(s) taken by the MoP of SIOFA concerning the El Shaddai.  

 Please be assured of our highest consideration and esteem. 

 Sincerely 

Marisa Kashorte    

 

 

Sujet :  Re: INCLUSION OF THE MFV EL SHADDAI ON THE DRAFT SIOFA IUU LIST 
Date :  Wed, 18 Nov 2020 13:53:33 +0000 
De :  secretariat secretariat@siofa.org 
Pour :  Marisa Kashorte <MarisaK@daff.gov.za>, Nosipiwo Mpalala <NosipiwoM@daff.gov.za>, 
Mqondisi Ngadlela MqondisiN@daff.gov.za 
Copie à :  secretariat <secretariat@siofa.org>, kerrie.robertson@awe.gov.au 
<kerrie.robertson@awe.gov.au>, jlouys@sfa.sc <jlouys@sfa.sc> 

 

Dear Ms Marisa Kashorte, 

Thank you for coming back to us. 

mailto:MarisaK@daff.gov.za
mailto:secretariat@siofa.org
mailto:MqondisiN@daff.gov.za


Indeed, the SIOFA Secretariat has well received the letter sent yesterday by the South African 
government. 

As you might know, the SIOFA Meeting of the Parties (MoP) is currently being held. It has been 
updated with all the information received concerning the inclusion of the El Shaddai on the Draft 
SIOFA IUU List so far. 

We are fully aware of your situation and are taking this case very seriously.  

However the final decision is between the hands of the MoP and is therefore pending the end of the 
meeting on Friday. If ever the El Shaddai was included in the IUU List, this information would be 
made available on our website and the Secretariat would be tasked to notify the South African 
Authorities. 

Thank you again for your cooperation. 

Kind Regards, 

Thierry Clot 

 

Sujet :  RE: INCLUSION OF THE MFV EL SHADDAI ON THE DRAFT SIOFA IUU LIST 
Date :  Wed, 18 Nov 2020 10:08:17 +0000 
De :  Marisa Kashorte MarisaK@daff.gov.za 
Pour :  Nosipiwo Mpalala <NosipiwoM@daff.gov.za>, thierry.clot@siofa.org thierry.clot@siofa.org 
Copie à :  Mqondisi Ngadlela <MqondisiN@daff.gov.za>, Sue Middleton <SueM@daff.gov.za>, 
Saasa Pheeha <SaasaP@daff.gov.za> 

Good day Mr Thierry Clot 

Trust you are well. 

We hope that you have received the letter from the South African government as sent yesterday as 
you have not acknowledged receipt thereof. 

Further, can you kindly provide us feedback on whether the letter was presented to the SIOFA 
Commission meeting yet and when we can expect a response/ decision on the matter of the 
inclusion of the El Shaddai on the draft SIOFA IUU list. 

Please be assured of our highest consideration and esteem. 

Kind regards 

Marisa Kashorte   
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From: Nosipiwo Mpalala  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 November 2020 13:41 
To: thierry.clot@siofa.orgCc: Mqondisi Ngadlela <MqondisiN@daff.gov.za>; Marisa Kashorte 
<MarisaK@daff.gov.za>; Sue Middleton <SueM@daff.gov.za>; Saasa Pheeha SaasaP@daff.gov.za 
Subject: INCLUSION OF THE MFV EL SHADDAI ON THE DRAFT SIOFA IUU LIST 

Dear Mr Clot 

Please find attached for your kind attention, a letter from the Fisheries Management  

Regards 

Nosipiwo Mpalala 

Office Administrator 

Intergovernmental and International Relations 

Department of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries 

Tel:         021 402 3732 

Fax:        021 425 3626 

 

 

On 2020-11-16 14:19, Saasa Pheeha wrote: 

> Dear Executive Secretary, 

> Thanks very much for your detailed response below. 

> Please kindly note that South Africa is in the process of preparing a formal response for your 
attention and consideration with regards to previous correspondences you have addresses to South 
Africa pertaining to listing of the South African vessel on the IUU list. Such correspondence will be 
transmitted in the next few hours before the commencement of the 7th Meeting of the Parties 
(MoP7). 

> Wishing you lovely afternoon ahead. 

> 

> Best wishes and kind regards 

> Saasa Pheeha. 

> 

mailto:SaasaP@daff.gov.za


> 

> From: Thierry Clot <thierry.clot@siofa.org> 

> Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 6:15 AM 

> To: Saasa Pheeha <SaasaP@daff.gov.za> 

> Cc: secretariat@siofa.org; kerrie.robertson@awe.gov.au; jlouys@sfa.sc 

> Subject: Re: South African Representative 

> 

> 

> Dear Mr Saasa Pheeha 

> Thank you for this first contact. 

> To my knowledge, South Africa has been invited to participate to the SIOFA meeting and to join the 
SIOFA as a Contracting Partie or a Cooperating Non Contracting Partie without success for the last 
five years (Please see letter attached). 

> I cannot recall any representative from South Africa engaging in the last SIOFA Meetings but you 
may consult our meeting records for more detailed information (https://www.apsoi.org/meeting-
reports) 

> Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions or observations. 

> 

> Kind regards 

> 

> Thierry 

> 

> Le 2020-11-10 à 14:46, Saasa Pheeha a écrit : 

> 

>     Dear Secretariat. 

>     I hope that you are well and surviving. 

>     My name is Saasa Pheeha. I am the current acting Chief Director responsible for Marine 
Resources Management in South Africa. 



>     I am writing to you to enquire as to who was the last representative of South Africa in the in the 
SIOFA Meetings. We are intending to engage with the Secretariat with regards to a possible IUU 
listing of a South African vessel through the Office of our representative. 

>     Your assistance in the above will be very highly appreciated. 

> 

>     Best wishes and kind regards 

>     Saasa Pheeha. 

> 

>     Mr. Saasa Pheeha |  Chief Director: Marine Resources Management | Department of 
Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries 

>     Foretrust Building, Martin Hammerschlag Way, Foreshore, Cape Town, 8000  

>     ( Office: +27 (0) 21 402 3563|Ê Fax: +27 (0) 21 402 3618 |*  Email: SaasaP@daff.gov.za 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from Braxton Shipping to SIOFA Secretariat 

 



 

 

 

Letter from Braxton Shipping to SIOFA Secretariat 
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